
 

  

 

Dear Mike 

 

Petition P-05-941 Biodiversity Remit for NRW 

 

The Petitions Committee has been considering the petition above, including most 

recently at our meeting on 17 November. 

 

As we were aware of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Committee’s one-off session on Biodiversity and Rewilding in Wales, we agreed 

to write to you to draw your attention to the petition and the evidence received to 

date in the hope that this will be helpful to your work on this subject. 

 

Further information about the petition, including all the correspondence we have 

received, is available on our website at: 

https://business.senedd.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=27494.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail 

address above, or on 0300 200 6454. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Janet Finch-Saunders AS/MS 

Cadeirydd/Chair 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

Welsh Parliament 

Ty Hywel 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 

                                                                                                   

26 November 2020 
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